
No. 48-5441/2021 (FCA)
H.P. Forest Department

From:              Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA),
                        O/o Pr.CCF, H.P, Shimla-1.
    
To:     The Deputy Inspector General of Forest, .

Sub–Office, Ministry of Environment,
Forest and Climate Change, CGO Complex,
Shivalik Khand, Longwood, Shimla, H.P.

Dated Shimla-1, the

Subject: Diversion  of  0.3122  ha  of  forest  land  in  favour  of  HPPWD  for  the 
construction of link road from Chanjyar to Kaloh (kms 0/0 to 2/690) within 
the  jurisdiction  of  Bilaspur  Forest  Division,  Distt.  Bilaspur,  HP  (Online 
Proposal no. FP/HP/ROAD/145508/2021).

 
Kindly refer to your office letter No. FC/HPB/06/141/2022 dated 27-09-2023 on 

the subject cited above.

2. The  pointwise  reply  to  the  observations  as  raised  vide  your  above  referred 

communication is submitted as below:-

1. The user agency has submitted that the detailed project Report (DPR) of the road 

namely Chanjyar to Kaloh Km. 0/0 to 2/690 has been prepared amounting to Rs. 

354.48 Lacs and submitted to higher authorities to sanction the construction of 

this  road  under  NABARD  scheme  (photocopy  enclosed.  As  per  the  establish 

procedure of the Govt. the Administrative approval (AA&ES) of this road shall be 

granted by the Govt. after approval of the scheme by NABARD authority. The 

copy of A/A & E/S shall be submitted after approval.

2. The revised CA scheme alongwith KML files Geo- referenced map, Toposheet 

and land suitability certificate have been uploaded online in Part-II.

Yours faithfully

                                                                                         Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA)
      O/o Pr.CCF, H.P, Shimla-1
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